I despaired of a favorite painting—a portrait of a young Ukrainian woman, 1952—being made whole again. A piece of paint had fallen away.

Then I heard about Peter Humphrey—his experience and skill—and approached him, thinking to ask only if the painting might be restored.

His confidence, along with his known experience, made me confident that he was the professional who could make this beautiful painting complete again. And my confidence was well placed.  The correction is flawless.  I am so delighted that this beautiful piece of art is again complete.


Sally Domm, January 2024
